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Over the last few weeks we have been supporting the Royal 
British Legion and their Poppy Appeal. On Monday we shared 
an assembly about remembrance. Thank you for purchasing 
an item(s). At 11 O’clock today we observed the 2 minutes 
silence impeccably. Thank you to our Numbers House                        
Captains. 
 
 
This week and next we are selling 
raffle tickets to win a giant Pudsey 
bear (kindly donated by the Rotary 
club). Also, an art competition to 
design a ‘SPOTacular doodle’. Small 
prizes will be awarded. Raffle tickets 
are £1 and a SPOTacular design 
template is also a £1 – available 
from Luke, House Captains. 
Friday 18th November will be a non-
uniform day with a suggested 
theme of SPOTtacular or just wear something comfortable and 
practical for school. We are recommending a £1 donation on 
the day. 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 

For even more details of further school events and dates 
please read our week at a glance page, updated weekly. 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/
newsletters/full/1/-// 
 
Here are a few future events: 
Tuesday 15th November. Severn Trent water assembly to the 
whole school 
Tuesday 22nd November. KS1 trip to Sudbury Hall 
Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November. Parents’ Evenings 
3.40pm-6.40pm. 
Wednesday 7th December. Reception and KS1 Nativity. 2pm 
performance (1 performance ONLY) 
Friday 9th December. Panto visit for Year 1-6 
Tuesday 13th December. Panto visit for Reception children 
Wednesday 14th December. Christmas dinner day for children  
Thursday 15th December. KS2 Christmas carols in church. 10am 
& 5.30pm (parents welcome) 
Friday 16th December. Last day in school 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. Children return to school 
 
Look out for future dates soon. Trips, PTA events and other          
enrichment opportunities will be sent out in due course.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 
 

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 

 

Each week there will be a hidden hyperlink                  
within the newsletter. Mr Tomlinson has been 
showing a couple in Friday assemblies. The school 
website address at the top of the newsletter is a 

hyperlink to our website. A hyperlink is a digital                 
reference that the user can follow or be guided to by 
clicking. So have a look at our newsletter online and see 
if you can find this weeks. There are two and even                                  
Mr Tomlinson doesn’t know where they are!  

 

Please put names in all 
clothing and footwear. 

We have so many items in 
the lost property box we 
cannot return to their 
owners because they 
don’t have names in 

them. 

 Last week our younger children had a visit from ‘Perform’ drama 
group—For more info. visit perform.org.uk 
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Over half term Phoebe achieved her 
stage 1 swimming award and her 

level 1 gymnastics badge. We are so 
proud of her hard work and love for 

both sports.  

Well done George for achieving his 
Stage 2 swimming award and 
Emma for getting her Stage 1 
swimming badge. They have 

worked hard and we are very 
proud of them.  

Isabelle has been working 
hard on developing her 

gymnastics skills. She has 
earned her Level 2                  

certificate and 
badge. Well done 

Isabelle!  

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 

It’s good to be me because... 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 

By Jake McD Y5  

By Ethan P Y5  

By Lily Y1  

By Xave Y5 

ART LEGACY PROJECT between St Peter's and Toot Hill children 

This term and next term we have a special Art Legacy                     
Project between Toot Hill and St Peter's children being created. 

The large map in the school hall is in need of a refresh. A                               
selection of children from St Peter's in different Year groups and 
pupils from Toot Hill taking GCSE art/Textiles are co-creating a 
refreshed map for the 21st century using a range of art styles. Each week we will share a few                            
examples from across the two schools. We hope to unveil in the new year the finished Art Legacy 
project to all and everyone will be able to see it for themselves next time your are in our school hall. 

https://www.activityvillage.co.uk/world-cup-for-kids

